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United States Nuclear Regulatory remnission % * **""',/Region I
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Gentlemen:

Concerning the findings of inspection 80-01 of NFC licenses 08-00942-02,
08-00942-05, and SNM-1065 conducted on March 11 and March 19, 1980,
filed at docket 30-1314, the following is subnitted.

Mministrative controls have been es+nh14*ai to insure that the dose
m1ihm_ tor will be tested for linearity quarterly and after each
repair.

Daily GM surveys of the nuclear medicine hot lab and clinic have been
instituted.

One lead glass syringe shield is on hand and a second has been ordered
for use in the preparation of 99ntrc-labelled products. Their use by
nuclear medicine technologists has been mandated by the station Radiation
Safety Officer and the Chief off the Nuclear Bkdicine Service.

Sincerely,
'

, ILild

Director i

cc: James J. Smith, M.D.
Director of Nuclear Medicine Services
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